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July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Seaford Head School Colour Dash will be taking place on Friday 14 July 2023. 
 
This event will involve all students and staff within the school. 
  
Arundel Site - Lessons will take place as normal with an earlier lunch at 12.05pm-12:35pm, 
then students will register in Tutor groups. Staff will then escort students to the Steyne 
Site where the Colour Dash for the new Year 9, 10 and 11 will take place from 1:00pm. 
Students will be escorted at all times, and will be dismissed from 1:45pm. 
 
Steyne Site- Lessons will take place from periods 1-4, with an earlier lunch at 1:15pm-
1.50pm, then students will register in Tutor groups. The Colour Dash will take place for the 
new Year 7, 8 and 6th Form students at 2:00pm, where staff will then escort students from 
their Tutor groups. Students will then be dismissed from 2:45pm. 
 
We would ask parents/carers to ensure that on the day students come equipped with only the 
minimum of personal property, as they will need to run with it or leave it in school. 
 
Students are asked to pay a voluntary contribution of £2.00 and wear either old clothing or fancy 
dress, payable via ParentPay (New Year 7 parents/carers will be able to access their 
ParentPay accounts at the start of Transition Week). Students will also need to bring a 
suitable drink and sunscreen if needed.  This year the funds raised from this, together with 
individual donations (payable via ParentPay), will be donated to The Wolo Foundation, as well as 
school equipment. 
 
Please could you fill out the questions on ParentPay to confirm the participation of your child in 
this fundraising event, there is a deadline of 11 July 2023.  
 
We hope that parents/carers, relatives and friends will support what promises to be a positive, 
enjoyable event and help us raise a significant amount of money for a worthwhile cause. 
Parents/carers can watch the Colour Dash from the front of the field at the Steyne Road Site. 
Please add if you will be attending on the ParentPay form as space is limited. The sponsorship 
form is available here: https://seafordhead.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Colour-Dash-
Sponsorship-Form-1.pdf  and a presentation about the Colour Dash can also be found on our 
website here: https://seafordhead.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Colour-Dash-Presentation.pdf  
  
If you have any questions regarding the Colour Dash please email reception@seafordhead.org 
 
Kind regards 
 
Seaford Head School  
 


